To whom it may concern,
I am writing to object to the proposed crematorium at firs farm wildspace.

The wild space has become a much loved park in an area that doesn’t have a park within a
reasonable walking distance.

With small children I cannot walk to grovelands. There are many families who are the
same.

The park is always busy with people keeping fit and families gathering.

To destroy this space would be an egregious action against our community and the
younger generations that need some clean air, free space.

Regards



